SECRETARY’S RECORD, NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

BEFORE THE NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In the Matter of the Nebraska ) Application No. C-2057
Public Service Commission, on its )
own motion, to conduct an )
investigation into the potential )  ORDER CLOSING DOCKET
exhaust of assignable telephone )
numbers within the 402 area code. )

)

Entered: March 31, 2015
BY THE COMMISSION:
OPINTIONS A ND FINDTINGS

On June 8, 1999, the Commission opened the above-captioned
proceeding to conduct an investigation into the potential exhaust of
assignable telephone numbers within the 402 area code. The
Commission’s investigation was prompted by a 1999 report by Lockheed
Martin, the North American Number Plan Administrator (NANPA) at the
time, which informed the Commission that the 402 area code was in
danger of being depleted by 2001. Over the years, the Commission took
significant steps to conserve numbering resources and extend the life
of the 402 area code. Those conservation efforts helped extend the
402 area code an additional 13 years.

Consistent with the requirements of the NANPA, the Commission
adopted aificr area code relief plan in Docket
C-4152. The Commission finds that the above-captioned investigation
can now be closed.

ORDEHR

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service Commission
that the above-captioned investigation be, and it is hereby closed.

MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 31st day of March,
2015
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